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	Consultation On Draft Code Of Practice On Provision Of The Free Entitlement For 3 and 4 Year Olds

We consulted over the summer on changes to delivery of the free entitlement, which will be implemented through a revised Code of Practice for local authorities, from September 2010.  As part of the second phase consultation process we will be publishing  a package of  documents for consultation. Included will be a draft Code of Practice which draws upon the findings of the first phase; a summary of responses to the consultation; the Government response and further questions; new draft regulations reflecting the increase in the entitlement and an impact assessment on the extension from 12.5 hours to 15 hours.
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Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Greg Thompson on:

Telephone: 02073407005

e-mail: gregory.thompson@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk


	
	Contact Details

	
	If your enquiry is related to the DCSF e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 0870 000 2288.

	1
	Consultation Summary

	1.1
	The free entitlement is increasing from 12.5 hours to 15 hours to be delivered more flexibly. We consulted over the summer on changes to delivery of the free entitlement, which will be implemented through a revised Code of Practice for local authorities, from September 2010.  The focus of the discussion phase was on opportunities around flexibility, quality and partnership working. We have now re-drafted the Code of Practice to reflect these changes.  Also included as part of the consultation process are a number of supporting documents the full list of documents are as follows:       

· A summary of responses to the consultation - setting out the responses and the key issues and concerns of respondents. 


· The Government response and further questions for consultation. This sets out our reaction to the responses and rationale for the policy questions we have taken. This paper also includes the consultation questions for the next phase. 


· Draft revised Code of Practice 

· Draft regulations reflecting the increase in the free entitlement from 12.5 to 15 hours per week. 


· A draft impact assessment on the extension of the hours from 12.5 to 15 hours with more flexible delivery.

	2
	How To Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations by emailing  pathfinder.mailbox@dcsf.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Greg Thompson
DCSF
1st Floor
Sanctuary Buildings
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT

	3
	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Children, Schools and Families e-consultation website at: http://www.dcsf.gov.uk/consultations 

	4
	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the DCSF e-consultation website in February 2010.


